40 EAST ERIE STREET. CHICAGD |1, ILLINCIS HMOMAWK 4-4050 CABLE ADDRESS: AMERCOLSUR

February 10, 1955

AIR MATL

Ignacio Gonzalez G., M.D., F.A.C.5.
Casilla 136
Concepeion, Chile

Dear Doctor Gonzalesz:

I sm writing to express the appreciation of the Officers
and Board of Regents of the College teo you for your contribution
to the success of the Third Inter-American session recently con-
ducted in Lima,

Those in attendance at the sessions were most genercus
in their praise of the excellent program and we want you to lmow
that your contribution was an important factor in cresting this
favorable response. Meetings of this type are extremely wvaluable
to the surgical profession in sll the Americas and undoubtedly
do a great deal to enhance the value and prestige of this organ-
ization.

We hope that we may have the good fortune to have you with
us on the programs of many of ocur future meetings.

Sincerely yours,
{f;—'_h#; e

. P. Saund D., F.A.C.S.
Assoclate Director
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